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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 4:37 PM
To: Pamela H. Page
Subject: RE: Request to move documents from undocketed matters to Docket 150200

Okay, sounds great!  Thank you for the clarification.  We will leave DN 06884-15 in Docket 150241 per 
your instruction below.  We will place this note in administrative correspondence for historical 
purposes. 
 
Hope you have a good evening too. 
 
Dorothy. 
 
From: Pamela H. Page  
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 4:28 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Request to move documents from undocketed matters to Docket 150200 
 
DN 06884-15 should remain in Docket 150241.  Thanks and have a good evening, Pam. 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 4:11 PM 
To: Pamela H. Page 
Subject: Request to move documents from undocketed matters to Docket 150200 
 
Hi Pam, 
 
CLK received a memo requesting that DNs 06884-15 and 07751-15 (along with three other 
documents) be moved from undocketed matters (150000) to Docket 150200.  We note that DN 
06884-15 was moved from 150000 to Docket 150241 per your instruction on 12/7/15 (see DN 07751-
15).  DN 07751-15 is the actual request to move a document from undocketed matters, so that one has 
to stay in the undocketed matters so that staff, parties, and interested persons can find documents 
that have been moved from one place to another.  Please advise if DN 06884-15 should remain in 
Docket 150241 or if it should be moved from Docket 150241 to Docket 150200.   
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Dorothy 
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